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Hammer and Dance Newsletter - Merry Christmas!

I'm up in the mountains

today and there is snow on

the ground. It's beautiful!

I hope you are having a

relaxing and reflective

Advent season. We're all

Covid-home for the

holidays again, but

hopefully with a little more

opportunity to be with friends and family.

 

The next Region 1 Congregational Preparedness Network Gathering will be Thursday - January 20

at 6:00 PM PT (5:00 PM AK and 7:00 PM MT.)

You will need to register to participate, so please do so today .

Intentional Disaster Preparedness would be an awesome New Year's resolution!!

 

Read the Hammer and Dance online, or Download your copy. Share it with a friend, your pastor or

congregation council. Invite them to subscribe.

 

Have a joyful and blessed Christmas! And, where or as possible find room in your heart for those

who experience loss and loneliness this year.

Dave Brauer-Rieke

Region 1 Disaster Preparedness Project Manager

https://5ei87.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/AAGp2ajCH54HneaEoLIyKb9LorVmcasTXP2WxJoply8xTHXJ1cxpzArJKik4vX3UivKLTx2lax1VwPvdv8fWu-Rz75ZHWKrChT3AGUrRBuMjR9d45GDrNFdJsAvubhyZyY_ytNgABuJ-AkPL-bmab9NNwtWnZRpoWrgbmK22OrwmgHSGYsxoqIrZHR6fSIlixWTZ95eMByAraUY3t7KkrcyFz58i0bEydFa_Ar__RCUY_irIKEyPS-r36J9GWFmQ
https://5ei87.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/3MVfoOncJwLj2z-Bl4L1Tok5qn_goYVPotjo_co2w1djAw7v7cmzANBXzums8dQis6G7rsEeQ2S80YYwSe3NkgoPx7HrmCrM9yvPP4dAvM85-jpAGU9IEnmpkLPO0vnGR2deSfSUxpLi2Z-yZaNxVbn07FRuJDIo8PyxTszgZP3kwxlmjPxU2b7jDTclq0BlJfTQp6EK7NOsXn3TauOJuSpj5A
https://5ei87.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/o8Dp3qeylne2QtzLZ96KTnG7m7fYOH-1rSrqm1OEIJpsxb6kgkYF5sBJhp5NU8R6Ln5mrK8XPEMVQNIc6nyVqtaSc2423_OVLI4Jn8DOcCOCwibiL8YDWPbKXZGMEvB0dCuX8YCoVROWnvlBjtuI5nEhIiRXnfx2uoau9sAqlO16vZ-LhobkzzuLl4ovbJHJ81jWajBBy_4Axd22hfa3M21gbFaj_DR528Qbi2juGZcQALx5rUAy-qZV969-tQt1eHjrJFCK-4UC5JtlcuVAeAat_wPkKSFr8g-o9qAhk_zQED5xCjcivg05
https://5ei87.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/G8HpuUQxNDZA_Sudefl5W8xEYKtgsI0gPsYsXgGVjyKyPnC-3CvLamQ7dtGABomGkcn4R0_rtXdn4CEh_4XXA3dxmrkfoz4j_XGp-7blTrqQQSYYhcMqKtDRb8W5nHGyP47zDtoqPtZKkWK2JP3rBX6iZFcPQH3hRlFUPu_cslnye7uHBKLyFlDYYQTSuK0aXJryzOSQsDLXV-BnRwdT


NRIT Coming Zoom Events:

Getting Political with Luther: Cultivating Virtues to Serve God and Neighbor

Taught by Dr. Anthony Bateza, professor at St. Olaf College, Northfield, MN

·      Tuesday, February 22 (via Zoom)

·      9:30 am to 2:30 pm with a break for lunch – 4 Contact Hours

 

Reading Revelation without Fear – a two-part class

Taught by Rev. Julia Seymour, pastor at Big Timber Lutheran Church

·      Thursday, Feb 10 and Friday, Feb 11

·      9:30 am to 12:30 pm both days – 6 Contact Hours

 

 

Sign up by clicking on NRIT logo on the Montana Synod home page. Scroll down to find the class

you are choosing.

The FLBC 2022 Summer Staff Application is

open!

We are putting together an awesome team of staff

to help us make Summer 2022 amazing! We are

looking for faith-filled, hard-working, and kind-

hearted individuals to join our team.

Visit https://flbc.net/employment/ to learn more

and to apply! Please share with your congregations

and communities!

 

Registration for 2022 Youth Summer Camps

opens December 15th!

Find more information and details on our website https://flbc.net/summer-camp/ to find the right

adventure for your camper! (Registration for week-long family camp opens January 20, 2022). 

 

Upcoming Retreats & Events (https://flbc.net/annual-programming/):
Alumni Staff Reunion Retreat: December 29-31, 2021
Jr & Sr High Youth Ski Retreat: January 14-16, 2022
Valentines Day Tea Party: February 12, 2022

https://www.montanasynod.org/nrit.html
https://www.montanasynod.org/nrit.html
https://flbc.net/employment/
https://flbc.net/summer-camp/
https://flbc.net/annual-programming/


Synod Staff:
 
Bishop
Laurie Jungling: ljungling@montanasynod.org
 
Associate to the Bishop
Pastor Jason Asselstine: jasselstine@montanasynod.org
 
Director for Evangelical Mission
Pastor Peggy Paugh Leuzinger: ppleuzinger@montanasynod.org
 
Director of Technology and Communications
Colter McCarty: cmccarty@montanasynod.org
 
Office Manager
Candi Standall: cstandall@montanasynod.org
 
Director of NRIT
Jenny Kunka: j.kunka@nrit.org
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